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Why does Clint Eastwood think he can destroy the Americans with Disabilities 
Act (ADA) with the bill HR 3590 " ADA Notification Act" and expect people 
with disabilities to go to his latest movie called, Space Cowboys?  Mr. 
Eastwood testified in front of Congress that the ADA needs to be revised.  
However, his revision would seriously set back the Disability Rights movement 
by placing more restrictions on how to file an ADA claim.

The film is written and directed by Eastwood, who also stars in it.  The 
Movie comes out August 4, 2000.  The week prior to this on July 26, 2000 is 
the Tenth Anniversary of the ADA being signing into law.

H.U.M.A.N calls for a nationwide boycott of this movie.  All people with 
disabilities and their caregivers should boycott this movie.

The film is a Warner Brothers' Production.  If you would like to call or 
write Warner Brothers and protest their involvement with this film, you can 
call them at: 818−954−3000 or E−mail them at: wbsf@warnerbros.com.

Space Cowboy has a Website at:



http://www.spacecowboys.net/

Thank you, Mr. Eastwood for celebrating the ADA Anniversary.

Sincerely,

Paul Cannaday
H.U.M.A.N.


